GREENSBORO

DATE: January 4, 2019
TO: Jay Guffey, Engineering Supervisor
FROM: Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist

DEPARTMENT: Water Resources
SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for North Buffalo Cured-in-Place Pipe (CIPP) Project

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by KRG Utility, Inc. to determine
compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan. The contract amount is
$4,799,788.40. The contract goals established for the project was MBE 2% and WBE 2%.
Documentation submitted with the bid indicates KRG Utility, Inc. met the established M/WBE
goals.

KRG Utility, Inc. has proposed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following certified
firm:

Mayes Landscaping & i 9
MBE Concrete Forsyth Asphalt Repair $86,396.19 1.8%
MBE Slmm%ns Backhoe & Guilford Concrete Repair $14,399.37 3%
oncrete
weg | O Stae Sewer & | porgunh Utility Service $100,795.56 | 2.1%

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope
of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor
must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.

Please give me a call if you have any questions.

Kirim McGee
cc Gwen Carter
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